District 207 Graduates Honored by Village of Rosemont, Rosemont
Theatre and Fashion Outlets of Chicago

For a short period of time today, anyone traveling on Interstate-294 and driving on Balmoral in
Rosemont got a chance to see the names of some amazing individuals - the 2020 Graduates from

Maine East, Maine South and Maine West!

Thanks to the Village of Rosemont, Rosemont Theatre and Fashion Outlets of Chicago, the names
of recent graduates from all three District 207 schools were on display. The video above shows

what the area looked like decorated in Blue Demon Blue, Hawk Red and Warrior Blue.

Please note the billboard displays are no longer showing the graduate names due to safety
concerns given to the proximity of the displays to major roads. However, in the near future, photos

of the billboards will be shared with parents and the community.
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Maine Township High School District 207 serves students and families from Park Ridge, nearly all of
Des Plaines, as well as parts of Glenview, Harwood Heights, Morton Grove, Niles, Norridge,
Norwood Park Township and Rosemont.


https://maine207.org/
https://youtu.be/-tFIex0Oz_Q
https://www.facebook.com/District207/
https://twitter.com/maine_207
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKf9p7isoP813iJCXSOSpTw
https://www.instagram.com/mths207/

